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Week ending Friday 3 March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 
The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK A 

 

Meetings with Members of Staff 
 

Should you wish to speak to a member of staff please can we ask that you telephone or email school to make 

an appointment.  We would not want you to have a wasted journey when staff are unavailable because they are 

teaching or busy in other meetings. 

PE Fixtures 
 

• Tuesday 7 March: Rugby Under 12 Boys vs Avon Valley School 

• Wednesday 8 March: Year 7 Netball  

• Wednesday 8 March: Rugby Under 13 Boys vs Avon Valley School 

• Thursday 9 March: Girls’ Football vs Harris 

 

 

 

Upcoming Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
 

Early next week we will email Year 7 parents and carers with information about our upcoming Year 7 Parents’ 

Evenings.  

 

These will take place on Tuesday 21 March and Wednesday 29 March from 4:00 – 7:00pm. You will receive 

your child’s report prior to these dates. 

 

Parents will only be able to make ONE ten-minute appointment for either Tuesday 21 March or Wednesday 29 

March, which will be with one of your child’s tutors. Unfortunately, we are unable to offer appointments with 

subject teachers. However, tutors will have access to all reporting information, to enable them to discuss both 

pastoral issues and academic progress. 

 

Please note that these will take place online via Edulink. A video explaining how this works will also be shared 

with parents. 

 

ParentPay 
 

Please remember to add money to your child’s ParentPay account over the weekend so they have enough 

funds to buy food at break/lunch time. 

 

 

Online Safety – Parents/Carers Information Evening – Monday 6 March 5:15 – 6:45pm 
 

Please remember, in order to attend in the Online Safety Information Evening you will need to book your place 

via the following link: https://forms.gle/JGyWD4cSo73YNRcm8 

 

This will be an invaluable session to enable you as parents/carers to keep abreast of the most current trends, 

dangers and warning signs relating to young people online. 

 

https://forms.gle/JGyWD4cSo73YNRcm8

